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Wednesday 29 July 2020 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

During Weeks 3 and 4 of this term, Queanbeyan South Public School will be offering 

parent teacher interviews as a way to discuss student progress with classroom teachers. 

Due to COVID-19, it has been decided that interviews will occur either via Zoom or 

phone, not via direct contact. 

 

Parents will need to book in for a 10 minute interview with teachers during Weeks 3 and 4. 

There are numerous sessions available including before school, during teacher breaks, 

release time or after school. Please note, different teachers have different time slots 

available. 

 

To book an interview, please log in to your child’s SeeSaw account and respond to the 

activity posted. This will allow you to select your preferred session time. Teachers will then 

contact you to confirm when your interview will be. 

 

If you have any issues when booking your interview, please contact your child’s 

classroom teacher for assistance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Adam Zanco                      

Principal             
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